
English translation
To whom it may concern 
To MELINC project implementation team
Mongolian National Sign Language Development Council is a non-governmental organization that works in studying and development of the Mongolian Sign Language.
We would like to express our gratitude for the development for the series of video modules on inclusive education that “Teacher training for Inclusion in Mongolia” project is hosting on the EDULAW website on YouTube with sign language interpretation.
This series of Modules are very effective in spreading awareness about inclusive education to the public and improving the knowledge and education of teachers working with children with disabilities. 
In addition, it is delivered with sign language translation, making learning accessible to the deaf population in Mongolia.
Our organization use and will study the series of Modules, incorporate them into our activities, and distribute them to deaf people and teachers.
I believe that in the future, the activities of the MELINC project dissemination will be made accessible to deaf people and will be done with sign language translation.

Sincerely,
Head of the Mongolian National Sign Language Development Council 
M. Ganbaatar





